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Comments: I have been in a lot of areas south of PIkes Peak where it seems a great deal of dispersed shooting

is taking place. I may be wrong on timing, but it seems to me this has gotten worse since the closing of the free

shooting range off Rampart Range Road. In my opinion, there should be some carefully selected areas available

for shooting. These areas, having been properly evaluated, could and should result in a safer environment

throughout the forest for everyone, including the people who want to shoot and will not go to a range that charges

a fee. 

 

Thank you.


